
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

Public Hearing 

August 20, 2018 

 

Vice-Chairman Welka called a public hearing of the Board of Supervisors to order at 4:30 

p.m. followed by the salute to the flag. Supervisor Davis was present, as were, Solicitor 

Timothy Sennett, Engineer Jonas, Secretary Yeast, and seven interested persons. 

Supervisor Lee and Zoning Administrator Miller were absent. 

 

Solicitor Sennett explained and clarified that Swimming Pool Ordinance #2001-02 is redundant 

now that the Uniform Construction Code (UCC) regulates construction requirements.   Proposed 

Ordinance #2018-07 repeals Ordinance #2011-02 in order to eliminate unnecessary confusion. 

 

Ken Mattern, 129 Frank Avenue, asked if UCC regulations apply to the inflatable pools, the 

Board responded, yes (anything that holds over 24" of water). 

 

With no further input from the public, Vice-Chairman Welka closed the hearing at 4:35 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Christene S. Yeast 

Recording Secretary 
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